St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

24th April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Faith Group trip to Southwark Cathedral 03/05/23

The Bishop of Southwark's Lent Call Thanksgiving Service

We are planning a special visit to Southwark Cathedral on **Wednesday 3rd May 2023** for the children in our Faith Group (2 children from each class). We will be travelling by train from Ladywell to London Bridge, leaving school after lunch, attending the service at 1:45 PM and we will be due to arrive back in school by 3:45 PM. Please arrange for your child to be collected from St Mary's at 3:45 PM.

We are very proud of the children who were elected to our Faith Group this year. They decided to support the work of the Bishop of Southwark by raising money for charities, both at home and around the world. With independence, creativity and perseverance, the children planned, organised and promoted an Easter Fayre, which included a cake sale, Easter egg hunt and Easter games. The Fayre was well attended and children and parents had a great time. Thanks to their hard work, over £300 has been raised! The Thanksgiving Service, held at the Cathedral, will enable the children to meet the Bishop, give him the money raised for charity and share the good work of the Faith Group.

Full school uniform will need to be worn. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are provided if necessary. There is no charge for this trip but please give your consent on Parent-Pay to give permission for your child to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Wright
Deputy Headteacher











